Holiday Happenings for Mrs. Crenshaw’s Class!
Class party in our room:   Friday, Dec. 16  1:30
Everyone is welcome!  Please come and enjoy yourself.  We are all excited about the party and can’t wait to have you as our guests.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The students are not exchanging gifts, but parents, who wish to do so, are welcome to send 18 small stocking-stuffer items, such as Christmas pencils, candy canes, candy bars, coloring books, treat bags.  We will distribute those on each student’s desk at the beginning of the party.  
There will be a sign-out list in the classroom if you want to beat the after-school traffic.

I have made a suggestion of something simple to send for the party, but if you have a special treat you would like to make for the class, please do so!  The students would love it.  The kids enjoyed having hot dogs so much earlier in the year (Thanks, Logan’s mom!) that I decided to do it again for the party.  I will bring my crockpot and the items for the hot dogs.
We do have a student who cannot eat nuts or fish.  If you look under the ingredient list, it will say “May contain nuts.”  
____cookies               ____brownies              ____pretzels             ____plastic cutlery      
 ____ chips                 ____chip dip                _____fruit 
____12 cans of regular Coke            
